
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

FALLBROOK PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

POTENTIAL INCREASE IN COMPENSATION FOR 

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 25, 2019, the Board of 

Directors of the Fallbrook Public Utility District will hold a public hearing at 

4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, at 990 E. Mission Road, 

Fallbrook, CA 92028 as part of the Regular Meeting of the Board.  The 

Board will hold the public hearing in order to receive oral and written 

testimony regarding the proposed adoption of Ordinance No. 343.    

 

Written comments may be filed at any time prior to conclusion of the public 

hearing.  Those desiring to orally comment may do so during the hearing.  

Written comments should be addressed to the attention of the Board 

Secretary, at the above-mentioned address.   

 

Upon conclusion of the hearing, the Board will consider adoption of 

proposed Ordinance No. 343, which would increase the amount of 

compensation for members of the Board of Directors.  A certified copy of 

Ordinance No. 343 will be posted in the District’s office at least five (5) 

days before the meeting where the ordinance will be considered.  Copies of 

the Ordinance will also be available at that time by calling the District at 

(760) 728-1125 or at the District’s web site: www.fpud.com.   

 

  


